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Dear Mums, Dads, Carers and Grandparents,  
We will be celebrating Science Week in the week beginning Monday the 11th March. 
In order to get Science week off to a great start we would like support from parents and grandparents in helping our children with investigations and experiments on the afternoon of March 11th. 
So that volunteers know what we want them to do on Monday 11th mums, dads and grandparents are invited to a workshop led by a scientist on Wednesday 6th or Thursday 7th March 1.15pm - 3.15pm. Volunteers will only need to attend one training workshop. 
On Monday 11th March at 1.15pm those adults who have been “trained” are then invited into school to enjoy investigations and experiments with our children. 
Sadly, we are unable to offer a crèche for either training or the actual science afternoon.  
We would very much appreciate it if children could bring in a 500ml plastic bottle as they will each need one for their science. These need to be in school by Tuesday 5th March.
I am very excited about the prospect of seeing our children working alongside parents and grandparents and hope as many of you as possible are able to support us. Thank you for your help and we look forward to a brilliant science week.
Yours sincerely
Adam Croft
 
 


